
HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE OPEN BOARD MEETING
March 8  th  , 2021  

Five Members at large attended the Meeting

 Aging In Place: A group of City Park Members has joined a 
ten month project called NORC (Naturally Occurring 
Retirement Community). A survey will be circulated to 
collect project ideas

 By Laws: A first meeting of a new By Laws committee has 
been held. The Committee will meet once a month to review
our Occupancy By Law. The Committee meets by Zoom the
first Wednesday of the month at 6:30 PM. If interested in 
joining, please email Jo-Anne Kennedy at 
joannekatcitypark@gmail.com

 CDC: There will be an April Bottle Drive. PLEASE DO NOT 
LEAVE BOTTLES IN THE HALLWAYS

 The seasonal lights have been taken down
 MSC: The MSC has asked for more communication with the

Housing Manager. We are approaching our RGI quota
 The Office will continue in-person appointments. Work 

orders may be placed by phone
 We are not the only Co-op facing ‘end of mortgage” CHF is 

working at finding solutions. More information is available 
on our website

QUESTIONS:
Q: Is the Zoom Meeting ID the same for each meeting?
A: No, it changes each meeting. ID and password will be 
posted on the Website

Q: When was the balcony surcharge increase discussed?
A At the January GMM. The charge will disappear Aug, 
2023
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